
Attachment H - HHE local health department survey, Survey invitation email

From: Allison Tepper, PhD

To: Local Health Official

Subject: NIOSH HHE Program Survey – NOW OPEN

Dear [health officer name]:

The Health Hazard Evaluation (HHE) Program of the National Institute for Occupational Safety and 

Health (NIOSH) invites you to participate in an on-line survey. It should take about 10 minutes of your 

time.

This survey is designed to gather information from local health officials related to the services of the 

HHE Program. Your responses to the survey will help us in three ways. First, you can share your opinions 

about the value of our communications with local health departments. Second, you can tell us about 

your awareness our program and its services. Third, you can identify communication and technical 

assistance needs for which we may be of assistance. We are interested in enhancing our relationships 

with local health departments. Your participation is critical to the success of this survey. 

You can immediately access and complete this survey online at: [SURVEY LINK].  Please complete the 

survey as soon as possible, and before [actual date TBD pending OMB approval]. To minimize your time 

away from other tasks, the survey has been designed so that it can be completed in about 10 minutes.  

Participation in this survey is voluntary. Please be assured of the confidentiality of your responses as 

they will be collected by an independent third party (Survey Monkey) and only reported to NIOSH with 

any identifying information removed.  If you have any questions or concerns regarding the survey, 

please contact me at 513.841.4425 or atepper@cdc.gov. 

Thank you in advance for taking the time to complete this survey.

Sincerely,

Allison Tepper, PhD

Chief, Hazard Evaluations and Technical Assistance Branch

National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention


